## DOINT DY DOINT

## SPECIAL EDITION

1989

As 1989 draws to an end, the Board of POINT wishes to bring our special friends and supporters up to date on our future plans to serve the North Toronto community.

During 1990, we will be continuing our work in the areas of Housing, Neighbourhood Safety, Healthy Life Style alternatives, and planning for the North Toronto Community Centre and the Yonge Eglinton Health Centre. In February, we are delighted to be offering a one day Workshop entitled Effective Skills for Volunteer Committees and Boards which is open to all volunteers in North Toronto.

New program initiatives will address the needs of seniors and stressed families. The development of a POINT Youth Advisory Group will greatly assist us in identifying and meeting the concerns of our young people.

Due to circumstances beyond our control, a last minute change in our theatre benefit has resulted in POINT approaching the end of 1989 in a deficit position. Please consider a donation to POINT before the end of 1989 if you have not already done so. Your support at this time will permit us to enter 1990 in a financially secure position.

To our wonderful supporters in 1989 — a heartfelt thank you. From the volunteers and staff at POINT, a happy and healthy 1990.



